
From: Barbie Bible
To: Clerk General
Subject: Re: Council Agenda
Date: Friday, March 12, 2021 10:50:42 AM

Yes please I would like to testify on the March 24th. I can't wait until we can meet in person.
Thank you for your understanding.

Scott Weber

On Fri, Mar 12, 2021, 10:39 AM Clerk General <councilclerk@portlandoregon.gov> wrote:

Hi Scott,

I’m sorry you were having trouble with Zoom this week. Unfortunately, the agenda
has been published for next week’s meeting, but we can help you get scheduled
for the week of March 24. Just a reminder that requests for Communications need
to be received by our office by Tuesday  the week before the meeting. For instance,
for next week’s meetings, we finalized the agenda on Wednesday and Thursday
because we published the agenda this morning. We are not able to make changes
to the agenda once it is published. Let us know if you would like to schedule a spot
on March 24, and we can assist.

 

Thanks,

Keelan

 

From: Barbie Bible <barbiebible1971@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, March 12, 2021 9:30 AM
To: Clerk General <councilclerk@portlandoregon.gov>
Subject: Re: Council Agenda

 

Can I still get rescheduled for next week, I struggle with Zoom technology, although I have
someone to help me next Wednesday if a spot  is still available?

 

On Wed, Mar 10, 2021, 9:51 AM Clerk General <councilclerk@portlandoregon.gov>
wrote:

Hi Scott,
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From: Barbie Bible
To: Clerk General
Subject: Re: Testimony to City Council
Date: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 11:08:50 PM

Yes that would be great.

Sincerely, 

Scott

On Tue, Feb 23, 2021, 10:22 PM Clerk General <councilclerk@portlandoregon.gov> wrote:

Hi Scott,

Thank you for your interest in signing up for a Communication. The five spots for
Communications have been filled for March 3. There are available spots for the
March 10 Council meeting. Please let me know if you want a spot on March 10.

 

Thanks,

Keelan

 

From: Barbie Bible <barbiebible1971@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 9:58 PM
To: Clerk General <councilclerk@portlandoregon.gov>
Subject: Testimony to City Council

 

My name is Scott Weber, Resident of Hazelnut Grove.

I can reached at:

barbiebible1971@gmail.com

971-380-9913

 

I want to testify March 3, 2021 regarding

"Hazelnut Grove tiny Cabin community is a benefit to the Overlook Neighborhood"

 

Sincerely,
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Filed ___________________ 

MARY HULL CABALLERO 
Auditor of the City of Portland 

By _____________________ 
  Deputy 

COMMISSIONERS VOTED 
AS FOLLOWS: 

YEAS NAYS 

1.

2.

3. Hardesty

4.

Wheeler 

Request of Scott Weber to address Council regarding Hazelnut Grove Tiny 
Cabin Village as a benefit to the Overlook Neighborhood  (Communication) 

3/16/2021

Tristan R 
Sakamoto
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Date: 2021.03.16 09:59:35 
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	Scott Weber



